Clar Monaco, Bibliography

Drazin, Annie. "Dialogue", CMJ-New Music Report, (Jul. 8, 1996), issue 482.

Tom Lounges, "Painter-Musician Clar Monaco Reflects World Influences", <u>Tri-Town Times</u> (Jun. 30, 1996) Lifestyles — Sec. E.

Sheila Ray, "Neo-Expressionist Making a Name by Making Music", Vol. 2, issue 6, <u>Spokane</u> Valley News, (Feb. 8, 1995).

Sue Taylor, "Clar Monaco Strips Sexuality to its Bones", <u>Chicago Sun-Times</u> (Jan. 16, 1986) Sec. 2, pg. 70.

Dan Cameron, "A New Generation of Chicago Artists", <u>Artnews</u>, (Oct. 1984) Vol. 83, number 8, pg. 110.

Christopher Lyon, "Imagists In the Vicinity", Artnews, (Summer 1984) Col. 83, pg. 106.

Sue Taylor, "In Search of Primal Meanings: Primitivism and Ritual In Recent Chicago Art", New Art Examiner, (May 1984) Vol. 11, pg. 16-17.

Christopher Lyon, "Coming In From the Cold", Chicago Magazine, (May 1984) pg. 168 & 198.

Michael Bonesteel, "Clan Monaco At James Varchmin", Art in America, (March 1984) pg. 167.

Michael Bonesteel, "A New Mood Of Optimism Readers Year In Review, 1983", Reader, (Dec. 23, 1983) Sec. 1, pg. 14 & 37.

Alan Artner, Review, Chicago Tribune, (Oct. 28, 1983) Sec. 5, pg. 9.

Christopher Lyon, "Art Still Thrives On N. Michigan", Chicago SunTimes, Show, (Nov. 20, 1983) pg. 24.

Barbara Lanctot, "Gallery-Hopping By Elevator", Where Magazine, Art and Architecture, (Nov. 19, 1983) pg. 10.

Harold Haydon, "Clar Monaco", Chicago Sun-Times, Weekender, (Nov. 18, 1983) pg. 82.

Franz Schulze, "Gallery Explosions Marks New Art Season", Chicago Sun-Times, (Sept. 18, 1983) pg. 21.

Harold Haydon, Review, Chicago Sun-Times, (Feb. 4, 1983).

Stephen Reynolds, "The Big Pitcher: 20 Years of the Abstracted-Figure in Chicago Art," Exhibition Catalog, Hyde Park Art Center, Chicago, 1983.

Mark Michael Leonhart, "Clar Monaco, Review, Flash Art, (Jan. 1983) pg. 65.

Susan Blake, "Clar Monaco", Review, New Art Examiner, (Jan. 1983) pg. 15.

Alan Artner, Review, Chicago Tribune, (Nov. 19, 1982) Sec. 3, pg. 11.

Michael Bonesteel, Art Facts: Three Expressions of Neo-Expressionism," Reader, (Nov. 5, 1982) Sec. 1, pg. 7.

Christopher Lyon, "Neo-Expressionism Shows Two Faces," Chicago Sun-Times (Oct. 17, 1982) Sec. 4, pg. 19.

Full page reproduction, Artforum (Sept. 1982) pg. 104

Christopher Lyon, "The Importance of Being Tasteless", Reader (May 1982) Sec. 1, pg. 36.

Chistopher Knight, "Yes, It's Supposed to be Upside Down", <u>Los Angeles Herald Examiner</u> (Jan. 17, 1982)

Joseph Woodard, "Figuratively Speaking", <u>Sundial: Santa Barbara News and Review</u> (Jan. 21, 1982:23).

William Wilson, "'Figuration': A New Genre Seen in a Dark Neo Light," <u>Calendar</u> (Jan. 17, 1982:90).

Ruth Weisberg, "Synthesizing Figurative References", Art Week 13 (Jan. 30, 1982:1).

Michael R. Klein, "New Figurative Genre", <u>Figuration</u> (exh. cat.) University Art Museum, Santa. Barbara, 1982.

David Elliott, Review, Chicago Sun-Times (Aug. 2, 1981).

Michael Bonesteel, "Expressionism Embraces Abstract and Figurative Art in Chicago and Vicinity Show", New Art Examiner (Jan. 1981).

Alan Artner, "Expressionism Rides in on 80's Wave of Interest", Chicago Tribune (Oct. 18, 1981) Sec. 6, pg. 13.

Franz Schulze, Review, Chicago Sun-Times (Dec. 7, 1980).

Alan Artner, Review, Chicago Tribune (Nov. 28, 1980).

Music Bibliography

Alice White, "The Faux Beatles, In Praise of the Tribute Bands Around the Globe", Newsweek (Spring, 2012) pg. 92.

Lou Carlozo, "Sitar Star", Fra Noi, Community Highlights, (Sept. 2012) pg. 73.

Lily Kuzm, "Oak Park sitar musician at inspirational concert", <u>Franklin Park Chicago Sun-Times</u>, (July 14, 2011) pg. 7B.

Jennifer Olvera, "Sitar man; Sandalwood duo makes musical journey to east". <u>Forest Leaves</u> Pioneer Press, (July 27, 2005).

Anna Poplawska, "In Tune with India", Conscious Choice, (July 2005).

Ernie Thomas "Global Influences Affect Local Artist On His New CD Release - IN TRANCE! CLAR MONACO, This Naked Body". The Beat (Sept. 1996), pg. 25, Vol. 4, No. 40.

Annie Drain "Dialogue", CMJ New Music Report (July 8, 1996). Issue 482.

David Alan Buco "Region Rumblings" Music Review. The Beat (Nov. 1994) Vol. 2, No. 17.

J.G. Redo "Clar Monaco - This Naked Body". Tail Spins (Dec. 94/Jan.95) No. 19, Vol. 4.

JoAnne Cammarata "Showcase Releases", CD Review, <u>Showcase Chicago</u> (Feb. 1995) Vol 3, Issue 1.

Tom Lounges "Band Bits", The Beat (Sept. 1997), pg. 8.

"INCOMING" Performance Review. Showcase Music Magazine (Oct. 1997), Vol. 5, Issue 10.

Terry Reimer "Photo Essay: Chicago 2005", Sandalwood Sitar Ensemble. World Percussion & Rhythm (Fall/Winer 2005) Vol. 7, Issue 2, pg. 18.

Kanak Hota "Indian classical music performance at Chicago Cultural Center", <u>desiTalk</u> (March 9, 2007), Vol. 3, Issue 125, pg. 18.